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ITEM 2:
RSS Revocation.

The logical conclusion to the revocation of the Regional Strategy is that the Local District Council no longer has to build houses to meet targets set by central government.   Instead each district needs to focus on what is required and reasonable for its own area.

Whilst Somerset as a whole may need significant new housing along the M5 corridor, where there is considerable employment opportunity, South Somerset District needs to consider its agricultural roots and be realistic about the job opportunities that might require additional housing.   The numbers in the Local Plan have always been over inflated and this now gives the council the opportunity to assess the real numbers that may be required until 2028.

I personally believe that if this exercise is done with common sense and pragmatism it will show:   

1) that the current projections are too high,    and 

2) that it is unwise to try to locate a large proportion in a single location.
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